To the Jetty Community,

We wanted to take a minute to address the current state of our country and society amidst the
COVID-19 pandemic. We're living in a very uncertain time right now, and it's more important than
ever for us to lean on our friendships and partnerships to get through this uncertainty. Though we
have to keep our distance from one another, we must be there for one another, now more than
ever.

At Jetty, we're working hard to minimize disruption in business while ensuring the health and safety
of our employees and partners. Information regarding the pandemic is changing quickly. Based

on the current information available to us gathered by the CDC and state/local officials, we're
taking the following precautions.

* halting all travel

* requiring all non-essential staff to work from home

+ adjusting hours and interaction between essential staff to maximize social distancing
* taking extra cleaning and sanitizing steps in our facility

+ conforming with state issued curfew rules and regulations

We know we'll be cooped up for a bit and looking for things to do as cabin fever begins to set in. But
don't forget it's ok to go outside. Go for a surf, take a hike with your dog, throw a line in the water
and catch some fish. Social distancing can be accomplished while you Draw Your Own Line.

Don't forget, continuing to shop small businesses in times like these is incredibly important.
Although we don't carry toilet paper, we have a lot of great new Spring gear, as well as super soft
and comfy “work from home” hoodies and sweats! Check out all of the new Spring/Summer 20 gear
being released weekly, and don’t miss all our great Spring Cleaning deals still in effect.

Lastly, we are looking at our calendar of events for the foreseeable future and are following all state
and national guidelines for social distancing. We'll assess each event as it approaches and postpone
if necessary.

We're all in this together, and with the proper steps and time, we're certain we'll get back to business
as usual and save our summer. Our community means the world to us, and we're committed to
monitoring the situation and adjusting policies as needed in order to continue to protect our staff
and partners as effectively as possible.

Stay safe, positive, and get outside

The Jetty Family



